
alert bulletin
AB 003 2024

NEW P&O AND BRITISH STEEL MEET AND GREET ROD MILL 
INDUCTIONS SCUNTHORPE

Due to recent changes in Load Restraint Advice and procedures in place 
at Scunthorpe the P&O  and British Steel Meet and Greet Training Videos 
have undergone a revamp, including New Load Securing videos, and are 
to be rolled out to ALL Drivers in phases.

Drivers will need to re-sit the Inductions on an Annual Basis!

Phase 1 the week commencing 15/01/2024 for STAND Trailer Drivers.

Phase 2 the week commencing 15/02/2024 for Live Load Drivers

Please advise drivers of this requirement as soon as possible to avoid issues


